Letter of Opposition:

t just found out about 3 possible cell tower 100 feet tall that is just east of my property on Highway 121
{P & Z case # 12-23428}. 1 am strongly opposed to this tower because it will significantly reduce the
quality of the development that will occur on my property which has 1/2 mile of frontage on Highway
121 (Tollway) just west of the proposed cell tower. | have owned this property for over 30 years and
have been holding out for a very high end employment center that will bring millions of dollars in tax
revenue and many jobs to McKinney and this tower will significantly reduce that possibility. This tower
needs to be located in an area that will not decrease surrounding values to such a great extent. 20 acres
with 1/2 mile of tollway frontage! Just think of the lost jobs and lost tax revenue because a cell tower is
focated in this area,

Bill Wines



